
 

Principal Weekly Message –March 15, 2019 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

1. Friday, March 29th is our Leadership Day for your children. They will be show-casing and 
celebrating their successes and greatness with our community members. This event is for 
community members and incoming Kindergarten parents. Unfortunately, we do not have the 
seating capacity to invite parents to this event during the day.  I hope that you can come and 
celebrate later that evening during our 10-Year reunion. 

2. Friday, March 29th from 6-8:00 pm we will have our 10-Year Reunion Celebration. You are 
welcome to bring a friend or neighbor to this event. We hope you can make it. 

3. Wednesday, March 20th at 6:30 pm our 4th Graders will be giving the final Arts in Action 
Performance. Everyone is invited. Performing students will need to be at school at 6:00 pm and 
report to their classrooms. 

4. EOG Dates are set. Please mark your calendars.  

3rd & 4th Grade Reading--Tuesday, June 18th 
3rd Grade Math & 5th Grade Reading-Wednesday, June 19th 
4th & 5th Grade Math-Thursday, June 20th 
5th Grade Science-Tuesday, June 25th 

5. Please come out and support our LMES Beautification Days on Friday, March 22nd from 4:00-6:30 
pm and/or Saturday, March 23rd from 12:00-2:00 pm. Bring your shovels, gloves, etc. Our goal is 
to get our school looking the best it can. 

6. Have a great weekend. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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